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KINGSTON PHILOSOPHY CAFÉ UPDATE
August 2012
RECENT DISCUSSIONS
( Wednesday July 18, The Status of Music as an Art Form:  Is music, like the visual arts, subject to the "institutional theory" of art? Or do definitions and criteria depend on more formal qualities? What counts as music anyway? A trio consisting of jazz aficionado Barrie Selwyn, music historian and author Meirian Hughes and music critic Geoff Diginnes, offered complementary perspectives on music, the criteria for music criticism, and the long history of tension between those who favour the emotive, Romantic and representational tendencies in music and those who argue that it must be purely abstract. If you missed the discussion or would like to refresh your memory, you can read their notes here. 
COMING UP THIS AUTUMN AT PHILOSOPHY CAFÉ  

( Tuesday  September 4, 6.00pm – 7.30 at Bridges Café*: "Good enough?": Good enough for what? And for whom? Is there an ethical principle that can be applied to everyone, everywhere, at all times – or must we settle for "good enough"? Mat Czaczkes returns to some of the questions raised a couple of months ago in his excellent presentation on ethics and the discussion that followed.  
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(  Wednesday September 19, 7.00 – 9.00pm at the Ram Jam Club*, Merleau-Ponty: Eleanor Harris- celebrated painter and teacher will talk about Maurice Merleau-Ponty, 20th century French phenomenological philosopher and associate of Jean-Paul Sartre. 
( Tuesday October 2, 6.00pm – 7.30 at Bridges Café*, Money, metaphysics and morality: Roger Jennings leads the discussion, part of Think in Kingston in October, with lots more talks, discussions  and events on the theme of Money. 
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( Sunday October 7, 7.00pm at the Rose, "The Diary of a Nobody" (see flier at http://e-voice.org.uk/kingstonphilosophycafe/assets/other/diary-of-a-nobody-flier)
( Wednesday October 17, 7.00 – 9.00pm at the Ram Jam Club*, Philosophy in the Workplace: Monica Booth leads a topical discussion the role of philosophy and the applicability of time-honoured principles, such as service and reciprocity, to the business community, asking whether there is a place for concepts such as “truth”, “virtue” and “wisdom” in our working practices, whether there are any benefits to applying them, and examining some of the work done in these areas to date. 

(  Coming later: talks and discussions on: "Virtue and Meaningful Work"; "How Much is Enough?" (you could read the recent book by the Skidelskys as advance preparation); and Eastern philosophy…
ETCETERA
( Kingston Skeptics in the Pub on the first Thursday of every month.  

( For those who'd like to study Philosophy as well as talk about it, Kingston Adult Education Philosophy courses restart in September – have a look here. 
( WANTED: an "auditor" to look over Kingston Philosophy Café accounts before our AGM at the end of the year, on behalf of everyone who has donated during 2012. Our turnover is very small and our accounts very simple, so no great expertise is required – just the ability to read and reconcile bank statements and balance sheets. Please talk to Phil Rowlands, our treasurer, or me if you can help.
( Café Philosophy, all the way from New Zealand – the latest issue on Relativism, a subject we will doubtless return to sometime, can be read at http://e-voice.org.uk/kingstonphilosophycafe/assets/other/cafe-philosophy-nz-on-rela.  

SEE www.kingstonphilosophycafe.org.uk for more information on past and upcoming discussions + and occasional unavoidable changes of time, venue or topic – and please subscribe to the website if you want to receive these monthly updates.                                                                                                                    

Marilyn Mason

*VENUES: click here for how to find us.  All meetings are open to all and free, though donations towards our occasional expenses are welcome.       






